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Chairman of the Department of Mechanical engineering took lead of the meeting by welcoming 

the Director Mr. Mwangagi to the University and appreciated his department MSEA's choice to 

collaborate with the University in a technological exchange program. The Chairman noted the 

effectiveness of the progress made by the second year students who were currently on their long 

holiday attachment, stating that it was work well done. 

Mr. Mwangagi appreciated the welcome and presented his opinion on how to develop the link of 

technological exchange between the University and MSEA. Mr. Mwangagi noted that MSEA is 

a flagship project of the Kenyan Government 2030 Vision therefore the linkage will prove to be 

a necessary endeavor as to achieve the goals of the 2030 Vision. 

There are new developments in the ministry of Industrialization that have been set to spear head 

the MSEA project. Those developments include the diversification of the departments in the 

ministry, acquisition of new machines and construction of new working sites. 

 


